
 Please be advised that the Laurel Highlands School District is mandated to 

screen all employees and prospective employees who work with students 

who are part of the School Based ACCESS Program to determine if the 

employee has been excluded as a provider due to having committed 

Medicaid fraud. 

 We are mandated to screen at the time of hiring and monthly thereafter. 

 The information gathered in these screenings will be kept confidential. 

 


